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"\ CITY OF FULLERTON

Police Department Patrick E. McKinley Chief of Police

November 17, 2008

Tony Rackauckas

District Attorney

401 Civic Center Dr. West

Santa Ana, CA 92701

Attention. Commander Doug Kennedy

RE: Officer Albert Rincon

Dear Doug:

Per our conversation, this letter is a request for your office to assist the Fullerton
Police Department with a criminal investigation regarding possible sexual assault of
arrestees. We certainly appreciate the support of the District Attorney’s Office with

this sensitive investigation.
With best regards,

PATRICK E. McKINLEY
Chief of Police
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CAPTAIN JOHN PETROPULOS
Commander, Services Division
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